
Friday, August 24, 2023  
 

Happy Friday Indians! 
 
 

The cross country team is hosting a fundraiser today at Panda Express in Marysville from 9:30am 
to 10:30pm.  You can order online, bring in a flyer or show the fundraiser on your phone. 

 
 

The Orange Exchange is back! The first one will be Wednesday, September 13th at lunch under the stairs 
of the math and science building. Remember to be respectful, responsible, healthy and engaged in your 

classes and around campus to earn Orange Bucks. 
 
 

Make sure to turn those Wampum Cards in at the Student Store. We are back to having 
weekly drawings for lunch with a staff member! 

 
 

Remember to bring your Chromebook, charger & Clever badge with you to school each day! It is your 
responsibility to come to school prepared ready to learn and to be engaged.  

 
 

Students, just a reminder that you are not to park in the Staff Parking Lot next to the softball field, 
you are not to park in the spots labeled “Staff” and you may not park in the handicapped spots. 

You will receive a $425 fine for parking in a handicap space. Also, do not park at the Earle Yorton 
Little League Park. 

 
 

Students, just a reminder that MHS has a dress code. All shirts must have straps and must 
cover your torso. Shirts must be free of graphics that promote drug, alcohol and tobacco use like 

“Cookies”, “Backwoods” or “Sierra Brewing”.  
 
 

Athletic Events for the Week of 8/21 - 8/26 
 
Date Day Sport and Opponent Location Game Time Time Out 

of Class 

8/26 Saturday Cross Country vs. Oakmont Oakmont 8:00 a.m. None 

8/26 Saturday JV Volleyball at Chico 
Tournament 

Chico TBA NA 

 
Thank you for being responsible, respectful, healthy and engaged!  

 
 


